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At The Royal British Legion Festival of Remembrance at the 

Royal Albert Hall in 2015, branch chairman Terry Austin was 

privileged to carry the national standard of the Royal Observer 

Corps Association, and to stand with it on the stage as Her 

Majesty the Queen and her entourage entered the Royal 

Box.            

Your newsletter editor obtained a ticket for the evening 

performance via county office, and was allocated a seat in a 

small box, slightly above the Royal box, with a grandstand view 

of both the Royal party, and also the arena, enabling a 

photograph to be taken of Terry’s tour de force, which the BBC 

declined to include in their evening programme! 

Other people must have bought seats in the same box, but my 

reputation must have preceded me, as I enjoyed sole 

occupancy for the whole evening…… 


